COMMUNICATION – C18 ITEM 3 Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) May 4, 2021

----Original Message----

From: Doug > Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 7:05 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: DeFrancesca, Rosanna < Rosanna. DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca > Subject: [External] Highrise development at Weston and Retreat

As a resident of this area, Vellore Park Ave, I am absolutely apposed to this development! It will be an incredible eye sore, will create even more terrible traffic, it's already terrible, crime will seep into the area and will have a very bad effect on our property values. I understand why councils always bend to the whims of big developers, lots of money in it for y'all isn't there. A little extra cash here and there, a few trips now and then, the sort of thing that is illegal for us to do but politicians get to do it all the time.

NO to this ignorant development! NO!

Doug Sent from my iPad